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  Social Media Public Commenting Guidelines 
 

Welcome to the Chilliwack School District’s social channels! We use social media to 
provide information and connect with our school communities. We strive to share the latest 
news, photos, and videos from across our district.  

 
We value the opportunity to engage with our school communities on social media and we 
ask that you follow our commenting guidelines. 

 
The Chilliwack School District reserves the right to remove any comment that contains 
vulgar language, personal attacks of any kind, or that is deemed discriminatory, 
slanderous, or obscene. Comments should reflect the topic or subject of the post. 

 
We do not allow: 

• graphic, obscene, or explicit comments, 
• comments that are abusive, hateful, or intended to defame anyone or any 

organization, 
• advertising or solicitation,  
• comments that suggest or encourage illegal activity, 
• posts by anonymous or fake accounts,  
• comments that provide misinformation or disinformation,   
• content that violates any District policy.  

 
We reserve the right to delete any post and may block individuals who do not follow these 
rules. We reserve the right to amend or modify the Social Media Public Commenting 
Guidelines at any time.  

 
If you have a question or comment for the Board of Education, please email: 
board@sd33.bc.ca. For concerns about your child's school or educational program, 
contact their teacher or school principal (see Policy 390). 

 
Our best source of information is the district website. On our website, you’ll find the school 
calendar, department contact information, policies and procedures, and information on 
Board of Education meetings.  
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